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Subject: Delaware Department of Labor's, Office of Safety and Health Consultation Service
﻿  
Dear Delaware Employer,
 
Please be advised that effective Monday, March 23, 2020, the Delaware Department of Labor’s, Office of Safety and Health Consultation Service will be observing "best practices" over the next few weeks. This means that we will be postponing onsite visits for an unspecified period of time. 
 
Written correspondence will continue through email, and our phone lines are open. We will remain open and ready to respond quickly to any safety and health related questions or concerns you may have.
 
Phone:  (302) 451-3421
Email:   DOL_OSH_Consultation@delaware.gov
 
You are encouraged to continue monitoring up to date COVID-19 information at www.CDC.gov.  
 
Click on the link below to access OSHA guidance on preparing your workplace for COVID-19.
https://www.osha.gov/Publications/OSHA3990.pdf    
 
Delaware Consultation remains dedicated to providing the best service possible.
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